Reading at Home

This half term the children will begin to bring home story books as well as phase books. This will allow the children to read to you as well as you being able to read to them. "The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go."

- Dr Seuss

Reading Records

Please insure you are completing your child's reading records as this provides us with key Information on how to support your child's reading in class. This should be handed in everyday to be checked.

Homework Reminder

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be returned by the following Thursday.

Tapestry

If you are having any issues with Tapestry can you please inform the Class Teacher so you can enjoy reading about your child's learning.

Reception Newsletter 'Celebrations' Autumn 2

This half term our topic is Celebrations and our focus books are:







What we will be learning

This half term we will be learning lots of exciting things. In maths, we will be learning about time, as well as, using 3D shapes to create our own Rangoli patterns. In Literacy, we will be continuing to develop our writing skills through practicing our segmenting and blending techniques.

Dates

Monday 5th and Friday 9th Nov - Class photographs

Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th Nov - Parents' evenings

Thursday 15th Nov -Nasal flu (school nurse)

Friday 23rd Nov - RSR class assembly
Wednesday 28th Nov - RDM Panto Trip
Wednesday 5th Dec RSR Panto trip
Friday 7th Dec - RDM Class assembly
Monday 10th Dec - Christmas performances
Thursday 13th Dec - Christmas Dinner and
jumper day

Friday 14th Dec - Christmas Fair Wednesday 19th Dec Class party Thursday 20th Dec - School ends at 2pm Monday 7th January - Term 2 begins

Notices

Changes to Forest School

After half term your child's Forest School day will change to Wednesday, and will take place on the school's Forest School site until further notice. Can you please ensure you send your child into school with wellies for them to change into as they need wellies to take part. A big thank you to everybody that sends in wellies with their child.

PE will continue to take place on Thursdays. Please provide your child with a white tshirt, blue shorts/jogging bottoms and a change of black plimsolls or trainers.

Uniform

Children are to come into school wearing the correct uniform. This includes a navy blue jumper, white shirt/ polo shirt, black trousers and black shoes.

Reminders

Please remember to put your child's name on their clothes to avoid items being lost or left behind.
Please provide your child with named water bottle.